
 

 

2019 HYDRANT FLUSHING NOTICE – Updated** 
The District must flush out the main water lines once a year to remove any sediment.  This 
keeps our water clean and safe. Flushing may cause cloudy or slightly discolored water 
along with increased air bubbles while it is being performed.  If your water is cloudy, 
running the water at your largest faucet will clear it. Although the water is very safe to 
use, the District suggests that laundry should not be done on the days listed below as it 
might result in discoloration.    
 
**You may not have noticed discolored water during flushing in past years. We have 
reviewed and updated our flushing plan and the chance you will notice discoloration this 
year is increased.   
 
Our annual project plan will start in Zone 2 working from upper Picutis Rd. down towards 
Taos Rd., followed by Zone 1 working from upper Seminole Rd. towards Turkey Creek, 
and finishing in Zone 3 working from Upper Inca Rd. over to Shawnee Rd.  Please add the 
applicable dates to your calendar. A Zone map can be found on our website.  
 
Wednesdays 5/15 (Zone 2), 5/22 (Zones 1 and 2), 5/29 (Zones 1 and 3), and 6/5 (Zone 3)  
 

 


